
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Thursday, September 14, 2023 4:09:26 PM
To: Walsh, Thom<Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; LaJeunesse,

Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>; Bredice, Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>
Subject:Rate Review Public Comment: 2023-09-14T16:09:23Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 9/14/2023 4:09:23 PM

Name: Jonathan Ebbers
Affiliation:
Town/City: South Burlington, VT

Topic: Health Insurance Rate Review

Comment: Thank you, GMCB, for pushing back on the hospitals (especially the UVM Med Ctr). They have
demanded significant rate increases for too long - I appreciate that the four of you (noting Dr. Murman's
abstention) were clear: UVMMC needs to examine their own operational efficiencies and reduce overhead, not
continually ask for more money.

Post Comment: Yes


